
Subject: Pendeford, Lower Barns Road, Ludford, Ludlow, SY8 4DS
From: Stephen Shields <stephen.shields@shropshire.gov.uk>
Date: 04/03/2024, 09:52

Hi Laura,

Further to my site mee� ng with Robert at the above address, I have now spoken to my colleague and can confirm
that the removal of some of the trees and shrubs to allow for the erec� on of tree protec� on fencing and to clear
the area of vegeta� on within the footprint of the proposed garage can go ahead without the requirement to
discharge any pre-commencement condi� ons providing the work is limited to arboricultural work only, no ground
work of excava� ons is permi� ed and that the machinery and equipment brought on to the site is limited to that
required for the tree and shrub removal.

Best wishes

Steve

Stephen Shields
Tree & Woodland Amenity Protec� on Officer
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